
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: (bala.ce@gmail.com)
Subject: CU-15-00002 The Yakima River Campground
Date: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 9:21:47 AM

Chad,
 
I am preparing a notice of Application for the Yakima River Campground per Jeremy’s requirement to
have a new comment period.  In order to move forward with the notice, I need to have the site
reposted or an affidavit and pictures submitted showing that the site is still posted.
 
Do you know if the site is still posted?  If so I can send over an affidavit to be completed.  If not I will
work on the signs and affidavit as a packet to be picked up.
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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